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Penderels Trust 
Drop In Sessions 

Penderels Trusfr 

Do you or a family member need care at home and want to find out more 
about direct payments? Are you an existing direct payment user and want 

to chat with one of our team or need to drop off paperwork? 

The Penderels Trust team in Wakefield are holding regular drop in sessions in the libraries 
across the district to make it easy for you to speak to us in person about your care and support 
needs and direct payments. You don't need to make an appointment, you can just come along. 
All venues are fully accessible. 

We look fo1Ward 
to seeing you soon! 

From 1 Oam to 12pm 

Pontefract Library First Wednesday of every month 

Wakefield Library Second Wednesday of every month 

Castleford Library Fourth Thursday of every month 

South Elmsall Library Fourth Wednesday of every month 

Featherstone Library First Thursday of every month 

Normanton Library Second Thursday of every month 

Hemsworth Library Third Thursday of every month 

For more information or if you need to contact us: 

Tel: 01924 898136 

Email: wakefield@penderelstrust.org.uk 

At the time of printing, Covid-19 restrictions had been lifted however libraries may still have some 
Covid-19 secure measures in place to help you feel safe. Our drop in station will be set up to ensure we 
can maintain a 2 metre distance if you prefer us to and our staff members may be wearing a mask. 

www.penderelstrust.org.uk 
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